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Beach Conditions Update#2 
 

 
Beach Flags Red  

Okaloosa County Beaches are flying red flags on the beach today, meaning 
high hazard, high surf and strong currents. Although beach is open to 
swimmers, caution is urged. Lifeguards are on duty. 

Okaloosa County Beaches were closed on Tuesday due to rough surf 
conditions. For more information, contact Beach Safety, 850-651-7150. 
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